
 
 

 
 

 

Share your FAVORITE bottle of WINE for the  
Wine Cellar Raffle 

We are creating an instant wine cellar to be raffled at the Gala on April 13th and we 
need your help.  We are asking that every family donate a bottle of wine.  There will 
be special pens in the office so you can sign your bottle to commemorate your wine 

cellar contribution. 
 

Please have all wine bottles in the main office by March 29, 2019.  
 Cheers and see you at the Gala! 

 
 

Please complete and return with your bottle of wine. 

 
DONATED BY:   ____________________________________________________________ 

 

WINE:    ______________________   VINTAGE:  ___________________  VALUE______	
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